NTERNATIONAL

The International Women’s Committee and The Under 40 Leaders
Committee ask you to:

DONATE YOUR TOILETRIES

The Jenesse Center, Inc. is a non-profit domestic violence
prevention and intervention organization

As we prepare to attend the convention, please pack items of need such as full sized
toiletries and feminine products. You would be surprised how a simple bottle of lotion
or shampoo is appreciated. They are also looking for baby and children’s clothing.

Boxes for donations will be marked throughout the Convention Hall until 5/27

FOR MONETARY DONATIONS: HTTPS://JENESSE.ORG/HOW-YOU-
CAN-HELP/DONATE/ONE-TIME-DONATION-FORM-2/

PUT CBTU ON THE MEMO LINE
OR
MAIL TO: P.O. BOX 8476, LOS ANGELES, CA 90008

UNION LABOR DONATED




